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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  OCTOBER 20, 2008 

 
SUPERIOR COURT SEEKS APPLICANTS TO PROVIDE TRAFFIC VIOLATOR 

SCHOOL (TVS) SERVICES TO OFFENDERS REFERRED BY THE COURT 
 

The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara (Court) is seeking a provider of traffic 
violator school (TVS) services.  The Request for Proposals (RFP) may be found on the Court’s 
website at www.sccsuperiorcourt.org/news/rfp.htm. 
 
The purpose of this RFP is to provide the Court with competitive bids in order to select the most 
efficient and cost effective provider of TVS services to defendants referred by the Court, 
pursuant to California Vehicle Code, at multiple locations though the County of Santa Clara in 
both a traditional classroom setting and online program through the internet concluding with a 
final examination. 
 
Proposals are being solicited to provide TVS services for the period April 1, 2009 through March 
31, 2012.  Only proposals for an all-inclusive contract that addresses all costs associated with 
TVS services will be considered.  A total fee bid for each year is required. 
 
The Court intends to negotiate with the applicant whose proposal best serves the needs of the 
Court at a reasonable cost.  The Court reserves the right to reject all proposals. 
 
Costs incurred by applicants in responding to this RFP are entirely the responsibility of the 
applicants. 
 
A potential provider must submit an RFP to provide TVS services for the entire geographical 
area of the County of Santa Clara.  The Court retains the right to permit defendants to attend 
traffic school classes outside of the County of Santa Clara. 
 
A pre-proposal bidders' conference will be held on Monday, November 3, 2008, 10 a.m. at 111 
N. Market Street, Suite 950, San Jose, California.  Staff will not be available to answer further 
questions after the bidders’ conference. 
 
 


